
      Christ the King 

Year 4 Summer Term 2 Newsletter 

         Learning together in faith, hope and love 

Dear Parents,  

Welcome back after the half term and we hope you’ve had a restful break. We have a lot 

planned for this half term! There are many ways you can support your child and hopefully this 

newsletter will be useful to you in that. Please remember, we have an open door policy and 

are happy to discuss any aspects of  your child’s education with you. Sincere thanks to you all 

for your continued support. We have already started to view the Roman Powerpoint presenta-

tions and posters that the children carried out over half term. We think we have some bud-

ding historians in the making! 

Key Dates    

 12.6.19 Virtual Reality Headset– 2x sessions 

Romans and Habitats 

 17.6.19 RSPB Visit Habitat Mapping in school 

 21.6.19 Choir and Instrument Concert 

 24.6.19 Kinson Common Visit with Urban Heath Partnership. 

 25.6.19 Norwegian Band Performance  

 5.7.19 INSET DAY 

 9.7.19&11.7.19 Porridge Summer Show 

 19.7.19 Year 4 Fabulous Finale 2.15pm 

 23.7.19 Last day 1:30 finish 

 TBC Trip to Poole Lane Park 

Reminders 

 Smart  correct uniform everyday        

 Correct PE kit on Friday 

 Fruit Snack 

 Waterbottles 

 Sunhat and suncream 

 Wet weather coats 

 

Home Learning 

Please help your child to develop a good home learning routine. 

Spellings,  times tables and reading every day. 

Online reading: Bug Club     Online Maths: Doodle Maths Hit the Button   

Passwords are in the back of each child’s homework book. Let us know if your 

child needs rewarding for any extra efforts they have put in. 

High expectations of learning outcomes for all 


